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Dear Secretary of State
I write to request that you seriously reconsider the Development Consent Order for the above.
Any new Stonehenge road scheme will inevitable increase carbon emissions in its construction
and use at a time when the whole world can see the urgent necessity to reduce them.
It would be far better to leave the existing road as it is, allowing passing vehicles a brief view of
the monument treasured by many, whilst at the same time reducing traffic by taking other
measures to improve access to the South West.
Yours sincerely
Peter Woods




